

THE EWING PUBLIC SCHOOLS Fisher Middle School

Dr. Maggy Hanna, Principal Ext. 3102Hugh Dwyer, Assistant Principal Ext. 3105
Scott Sheplock, Assistant Principal Ext. 3105
Erika Freeman, Dean of Students Ext. 3105

1325 Lower Ferry Road, Ewing NJ 08618 Phone 609-538-9800 Fax 609-637-9753 www.ewing.k12.nj.us

December 16, 2021

Dear Fisher Middle School Community,

We hope all of our Fisher School Community is doing well.

I wanted to reach out to the community to provide an update on school security drills at Fisher.

As you may know, it is essential that we practice and train for all possible scenarios with regard to school security. Indeed, drills of certain types and situations are required by law.

Before we leave on winter break, we will be having a lockdown drill to practice these protocols and ensure all of our processes are working correctly. Given the current climate in the wake of some national and local developments, I wanted to let you know beforehand.

Please have a conversation with your child or children about the importance of drills like these. We also know that even though they are drills, it may be emotional for some students, so please know that our staff and counselors are always available.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns.

Thank you.

Maggy Hanna

Maggy Hanna, Ed.D Principal